

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Jan Murdoch

FROM:

Chl Becker

DATE:

January 2, 2012

SUBJECT:

"New" Latin Honors Criteria

Just a reminder. The Academic Council recently approved the "new" GPA Latin Honors criteria effective **January 1, 2013**. Will you please include the following message in all correspondence that you typically send to deans, department chairs and faculty regarding undergraduate requirements at the start of spring semester 2012? Let me know if you have questions/concerns.

Thank you.

The University has approved higher standards to qualify for Latin Honors for undergraduate students graduating after January 1, 2013. Cum Laude -3.70, Magna Cum Laude -3.85, Summa Cum Laude -3.95.

c: file

